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hina.qureshi@chipconsulting.org

From: abrar.hussain@chipconsulting.org
Sent: Wednesday, January 11, 2023 10:45 PM
To: sundas.tariq@chipconsulting.org
Cc: Rehanamansha; hina.qureshi@chipconsulting.org; naila.nizam@chipconsulting.org
Subject: SW Aqeel Javed from Millat Petroleum Services Faisalabad Ship to 10041001
Attachments: Downloads.rar

Dear Sundas, 
I hope that you are doing well. It is to update you that following SW is reported for misconduct of Following Policies 

1. He is been found in SM office during my visit on 05-01-2023. 
2. He is been found in SM office on 06-01-2023, Footages are added  
3. Compliance on site is neglected due to SW absence in forecourt Area. 
4. SW data shared through app is also not as per ground working.  
5. 3 Different days pic are attached which shows site working and Data shared by SW not matched. Site CCTV also 

not in working condition, Reason why Site CCTV footages are not attached.  
6. He is been found in fake location for arrival in morning.  

On the above said basis it is requested please issue him disciplinary explanation or Warning letter as per regulations 
Verbally it was communicated but Disciplinary compliance not changing.  
 
Regard’s 
 
Abrar Hussain  
Safety Supervisor  
Central Punjab 
0301-6600299 
 
 
 

 


